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Attn: Mr. Phillip James – Interim Planning Policy Manager 

 
 

North Dorset Local Plan Examination. 
 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to study the Mid Hearing Documents. This is to confirm that The 
Bryanston Park Preservation Group supports the changes made as a result of the Inspector’s 
questions. 
Yours sincerely, 
John Cook 
Chairman 
Bryanston Park Preservation Group 
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